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HONEYBOURNE LINE    PART CLOSURE 
As part of improvements to the Honeybourne Line, we have been able to secure external funding to remove the conifers along the main footpath boundary between the play  
area open space to the end of the Travis Perkins yard. The removal of these conifer trees will make the area lighter, more inviting, improve the security for adjacent properties, 
enable better CCTV coverage, prevent further root damage to the footpath and reduce annual maintenance costs.                    
This work will commence on the 9th February between 8.30am and 4.30pm, Monday to Friday for approximately two weeks.              
A more appropriate scheme will be planted along this boundary in Autumn 2015 when it is best to plant mature trees. 

WEEK ONE AREA CLOSED 

Closed to cyclists traveling north from the station and south from Waitrose along the line under Malvern Road Bridge.            

Cyclists from the station will still be able to use the Malvern Road entrance.                                                                                                       

Cyclists should use alternative routes from the Queen’s Road, Malvern Road, St George’s Road or Honeybourne Way entrances.                             

Pedestrians will still be able to use the steps (      ) at the Malvern Road car park.            P 

P 

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and if you require 

any further information contact the Green Space Development team. 

         Malcolm Walls           
 Community Parks Officer                                                                 
Greenspacedevelopment@cheltenham.gov.uk                       
  01242 264187 

TOWN CENTRE 

WEEK TWO AREA CLOSED 

Closed to pedestrians and cyclists between the bottom of the ramp off Malvern Road (       ) and 
the station.  Users will still be able to go north from the Malvern Road entrance.                                                                                                                                                    
Cyclists should use alternative routes from the Queens Road, Malvern Road, St George’s Road or 
Honeybourne Way entrances.                                         
Access the play area from Queen’s Road.       


